
Dear Maths undergraduates,  

 

Timetables for the online exams for Parts IA, IB and II are now available at  

 

https://www.cambridgestudents.cam.ac.uk/files/online_assessments_easter_term_2020_final.pdf 

<https://www.cambridgestudents.cam.ac.uk/files/online_assessments_easter_term_2020_final.pdf>.  

 

The examinations are all in the week 8-12 June, about one week later than usual, which allows you a 

little extra preparation time to help compensate for possible recent disruptions.  

 

You should also be able to view your timetable via the CamSIS self-service at 

https://www.camsis.cam.ac.uk <https://www.camsis.cam.ac.uk/>.  

 

As previously announced, each paper for Parts IA, IB and II will be 3 hours long, plus some 

administrative time to allow for scanning and uploading answers, plus previously agreed extra-time of 

the usual kind for students with special circumstances.  

 

Candidates in the UK and a range of time zones to the east will be required to start each paper at noon 

BST, while candidates in the remaining time zones will be assigned a later start time (more details to 

follow); our aim is to ensure that all candidates can sit the exams during reasonable hours. Upload and 

download times for all candidates will be monitored by the University.  

 

Further details on all of the points above will be provided in due course.  

 

Best wishes,  

Jonathan Evans  

 

--  

 

Dr. J.M. Evans  

Director of Undergraduate Education  

Faculty of Mathematics  
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